STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL. CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE
TONEY ANAYA 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD

GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

September 17, 1986

Mr. R. Gault III
Conoco, Inc.
P.0O. Box 460
Hobbs, NM 88240

Re: Conoco 29-4 #5 H=-12-29N-04W

Dear Mr. Gault:

You are authorized to vent gas from this well through a
tank for testing purposes.

Sincerely,

)

Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor

FTC/dj

xc: Well File
Operator File



(conoco)

R. Gauit Ill Conoco Inc.
Diviston Administrative Manager P.O. Box 460
Production Department 726 East Michigan
Hobbs Division Hobbs, NM 88240
North American Production (505) 393-4141

August 29, 1986

Mr. Frank Chavez
NMOCD

1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, NM 87410

Dear Mr. Chavez:

Conoco 29-4 No. 5 — Unit H, Sec. 12, T29N, R4W, Rio Arriba County, New
Mexico

This letter will confirm your conversation with Steve Cathey, of our
Farmington office, concerning venting of gas on the Conoco operated well
referenced above.

Conoco respectfully requests permission to vent gas thru the tank for
this well which was drilled in 1973 and has never been connected to
sales. After testing, we will evaluate and take action on the well.
We feel that by venting the gas a possible fire hazard in the forrest
is avoided and also the expense of digging a pit to flare.

Please contact Steve Cathey of our Farmington office if you need
additional information.

Very truly yours,

//m /%M@P

IRC/tr

cc: ELG
SRC




